True Service.

December 31, 2014

Mr. Mike McDonald

Sonitrol Verified Security
#30 — 3033 King George Blvd.
Surrey, BC

V4P 188

Dear Mike,

We sent a Thank You letter to the Calgary Police back in early September after a terrific coordinated
effort between the responding officers, their 911 operators and your monitoring staff that resulted in
the capture of a thief in our yard. We are thrilled to be writing to say Thank You again!

Last night, your operator received Live Monitored Video from multiple areas within our cornpound of a
male suspect walking through the yard and carrying what appeared to be tire rims. Your Sonitrol
monitoring staff immediately dispatched the Calgary Police who arrived just moments later, making

another apprehension!

Thank You again to the Calgary Police and your Sonitrol Monitoring Staff for their great work!

Yours Sincerely,

Steve Vany
Southern Alberta Zone Manager
Kal Tire — Calgary North
2623 - 20" Avenue NE
Calgary, AB




